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April 21, 2011 - The United Methodist Women (UMW) at First United Methodist Church of
Leonard are hosting a craft fair on Saturday, April 30, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the church
fellowship hall. All funds received from hosting this craft fair will go to UMW missions benefiting
women, youth and children. The church is located at the corner of Main and Houston Streets in
Leonard, two blocks north of the downtown square. For more information, contact the church
office at 903-587-3463.
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